EDEN CEMETERY COMMISSIONERS’ REPORT


The commissioners meet April through October on the second Tuesday of the month at 6:00 pm at the Eden Town Clerk’s office.
We work with the Town Clerk to make sure proper paper work is done for any cemetery lots and deeds.
Once a lot is purchased it is recorded at the Town Clerk’s office and on the cemetery map. 
Jubal Durivage’s term is up and he has agreed to serve another five years. 
Every May we go through the cemetery to clean up from the winter and put up the large flag and individual flags for veterans.  We are in the process of obtaining new flag holders for each veteran.
Please let us know if you think one is missing.
We are asking for an appropriation of $6,000 to cover the cost of mowing.  Repairs will be made to the fence this spring and summer and we hope to have a plan in place for the memory fence.  This will hopefully help with continued updates at the cemetery.  
Thank you to the people of Eden for your continued support.  

				Eden Cemetery Commissioners:
Adam Degree, Treasurer	
Barbara Dewyea, Vice President
Jubal Durivage, President
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Sandy Vear
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